GROVE CITY COMMUNITY CLUB

July 2018

Dear Vendor,
Grove City Harvest Market begins in September 2018. This year’s dates are Saturday, September 22, 29, and October 6 from 9 am until 1 pm. Harvest Market is located on West Park Street in downtown Grove City. Park Street is closed to vehicle traffic from Broadway west to the apartment parking entrance/exit driveway. Vendors are set up in the street.
Vending applications are now being accepted for the event. We urge you to send your application soon. Application deadline is noon, Friday, September 14, 2018. Vendor spaces will be assigned and sent to you by Friday, September 21.
We have enclosed your application and an information sheet. Please feel free to make copies for friends who may be interested in participating.
Free pumpkins will be given to all attending children on September 22. There will be a Pumpkin Pie Contest on September 29 with prize money of $100. For first, $75. for second and $50. For third place winners.  October 6 will feature a Pumpkin Carving/Decorating Contest, which also includes prize money in three age categories.  Each category will pay $25. For first, $15. for second and $10.00 for third place winners.
If we can provide you with further information, please contact Debbie Lewis via e-mail DAL9968@aol.com or call 614-875-9968.

Sincerely,

Debbie Lewis
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